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Mr. Randy Brooks

Aagaard-juergensen, Inc. AAGAARD-JUIERGENSEN
5695 Beggs Road, #A

Orlando, FL 32810

Re: MORTON ELECTRIC, INC. NEW OFFICE BUILDING AND
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Dear Randy:

It is with great pleasure that | am writing this letter to thank you for the excellent
setrvices provided by your firm from concept to completion of our new building.
After many years of working with Aagaard-Juergensen as a sub-contractor, |
was aware of your integrity and dedication to quality workmanship. There was
no hesitation when the time came to choose a contractor for our new office
building and renovation of the existing warehouse.

Your professionalism was evident, not only in the execution of the plans and
guality of work, but also in resolution of the inevitable problems that arise. Your
staff was knowledgeable, courteous, and prompt in each step of the construction
process.

We receive daily compliments on our new facility and can only thank you for
your part in this project, and we look forward to a continued relationship with
Aagaard-Juergensen in the future.

Sincerely,

fON ELE QTRIC, ING,

President
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